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It is definitely a sprint to the finish!! We had our Black and Gold awards night last night 
and honored many students for their accomplishments throughout the year. It went well 
and was greatly attended. Thanks to all those who made this such a success! 
 
Tonight is graduation, we will have 7 students graduating and many have helped to 
make sure this will be a special night for each of them. Ethan Harvey is the valedictorian 
and Maddi Jennings is the salutatorian, congrats to them and all of our graduates for 
their hard work and efforts. Thanks to all the teachers and aides that have helped them 
along the way. 
 
Our all school field trip is tomorrow, we are going to Craig to go roller skating, swimming 
and eating pizza. We are all excited to have a fun day 
together and enjoy each other’s company. Thanks in advance to all those adults who 
help so much to make this all happen for our students. 
 
We will end the week with an island grind music celebration for our music students, also 
we will honor Mr. Isaac Martin for his time in the district before he leaves Thorne Bay 
after 12 years in the district! Thank you Mr. 
Martin for the many years of service to the students of this district! 
 
Saturday we converge upon Craig for the Memorial Day marathon where many of the 
students across the district will participate in many miles of the marathon. Make sure to 
come out and support the students as they run their hardest on this tough marathon 
course, good luck to all those who are participating! 
 
Thank you to everyone for a great School Year!  There have been many hours given 
above and beyond normal contract hours to serve the students of this district I for one 
appreciate all the hard work that has gone into all the learning, the activities and all the 
service that has been performed by everyone throughout the year! 


